
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 5, 2017 11:22:10 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-09-17 6:14 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Arthur Beck

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I object to this application for rate increase on the basis that there is absolutely no evidence that this
Ontario Utility has or is doing anything to control costs.  If private enterprise simply increased cost to
customers when they wished for income increase, there would be few tax paying enterprises left in
Ontario.  By granting these increases you are merely gifting Hydro One continued and increased
inefficiency and that is no responsible way to run a government.  Hydro One and OPG are completely
out of step with the reality of working Ontario enterprise.

-- Attachment --
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